
  Enclosure 3 

COMMENTING ON AN ENVIRONMENTAL IMPACT STATEMENT 
 
How to comment on the scope of the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission Staff’s 
Environmental Impact Statement for a proposed Holtec International’s Hi-STORE 
Consolidated Interim Storage Facility Located in Lea County, New Mexico 
 
The U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) staff is requesting public comments on the 
scope of its environmental impact statement for a proposed Holtec (Holtec) International’s 
Consolidated Interim Storage Facility (CISF) for spent nuclear fuel located between Carlsbad, 
New Mexico and Hobbs, New Mexico.  Holtec’s application for the CISF is available on the 
NRC’s website at https://www.nrc.gov/waste/spent-fuel-storage/cis/holtec-international.html. 
 
The NRC is accepting comments in the following ways: 
 
Post comments to the Federal Rulemaking Website: Go to http://www.regulations.gov 
and search for documents filed under Docket ID NRC-2018-0052. Click on the comment icon 
and complete the web form. 
 
Mail comments to: May Ma, Office of Administration, Mail Stop: TWFN-7-A60M,  
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission, Washington, DC 20555–0001. Remember to include 
Docket ID NRC-2018-0052 in the subject line of written comments. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
   


